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7825 Camino de Maximilian
Tucson, AZ 85704

June 10, 1987

Dear Friends,

Thank you for all your warm thoughts and kind letters of sympathy.
The girls and I appreciate very much your gift of sharing with us and
with each other, your professional and personal memories of Marc. Our
wish for the future is twofold. One, that you keep in touch with Laura,
Jamie, and me by correspondence, telephone, or visits in Tucson and
two, that you pursue your scientific research, ever increasing our under:
standing of the Universe, and thus continue to pay tribute to Marc's

love of truth, knowledge, and astronomy.

With love and friendship,

Marianne KUN
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